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C&SW Projects managed by Karen Holley

Workforce Development Fund
We were thrilled to be awarded more money this year from the Gov and Skills for Care to help and support our WDF Partners with their training budget.  We have £70,000 to disperse, and would like to remind everyone once the money is gone, there may not be any more.  Last year we successfully presented 32 claims to Skills for Care, totalling £46,450.  These claims covered a variety of diplomas sat by many staff and including many apprenticeships where the WDF funding helps to support Employers with the cost of supporting an Apprentice.   If you would like to know more about the WDF please contact Karen Holley on karen.holley@careandsupportwest.com 

Data Security Protection Toolkit
For the second year running we were successful in our tender to run the Better Security Better Care program offering support to the services across the four areas we cover Bath, Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire.  From a starting point 18 month ago where few had heard of or even completed the DSPT, we are now averaging 62% compliance across the four areas.  There is still much work to do however, the free support we offer to all Adult Services will remain available until March 2023. Completion of the DSPT is the pathway to better communication with Health and we would encourage anyone who hasn’t yet completed the toolkit, to contact us for more information via   Karen Holley on karen.holley@careandsupportwest.com
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